
SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL 
SUGARLOAF ELEMENTARY/MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Wednesday August 23rd  at 8:30 am 
In-person attendance media center & virtual attendance via Teams 

 
Roll Call -- In person: Trevor Tyler, Kevin Walden, Melissa Meier, Mindy Vinson, Halley Haack, Desiree Perez, Sarah 
Sheer, Kelley Haack-Maltz, Rose Horn, Sandy Horn, Darcy Wadsworth, Walt Howarth, Jill Palladino + guests 
Virtual: Steve Markey, + guests  
 
SAC Chair Report – Halley Haack 
 

• On a motion by Darcy Wadsworth and a second by Kelley Haack-Maltz the minutes from the May 10th  meeting 
were approved.  

• Introduction of SAC board members  

• Overview of SAC Function  
 

Principals Report – Trevor Tyler 
 

• The Sugarloaf Experience: Mr. Tyler’s approach to this school year is for everyone to feel valued and respected.  

• New Staff  
o Still looking for 2 teachers + 2 paraprofessionals  

• Current enrollment 686 students – drop expected  

• Important packet that came home – please encourage everyone to fill out + return  

• Open door policy  
o Check official Facebook page for updates 
o Call/email Mr. Tyler or Mr. Walden at any time  

 
Other Business + Public Input  
 

• New crosswalk discussed  
o Walkers/Bikers should use new crosswalk/ old parent pickup for arrival and dismissal  

• Next meeting: September 13th    
 

 
Without further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:56 am. 
 
Minutes recorded by Sarah Sheer, SAC Secretary  


